
15th November 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Young Talent Board 
 
Here at The Ripley Academy we are always keen to celebrate the sporting successes of our students both inside 
and outside school.  
 
In the foyer of the PE department we have a Young Talent board which we would like to update with new 
information about our students’ sporting achievements, particularly in Years 7 and 8, but not confined to these 
year groups. 
 
If your child has a particular talent outside of school that we may not be aware of such as representing the county 
or at a national leveI, personal accolades and awards, or any other sporting recognitions, we would love to hear 
about these.  For example, we are aware of students in Year 7 who are representing Great Britain in gymnastics 
and we would love to be able to share this within school. 
 
We would like parents to email jmctaggart@ripleyacademy.org with a brief description of the sporting success and 
if possible, to include a photograph of their child in the sporting context, which would be used for display purposes 
in school. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you and having the opportunity to share your child’s achievements within our 
school community. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
J McTaggart 
Head of PE  
  


